
Port Huron Township Little League
Our Mission: Promote teamwork, fundamental values, skills & knowledge in a safe, structured environment

1/1/2024

Dear Business Owner/Potential Sponsor,

Although it seems we just got started with winter, it is time to start thinking
of baseball season! Port Huron Township Little League is pleased to be
launching its sponsorship efforts for the 2024 season.

Port Huron Township Little League is a community-based organization that
brings America’s favorite past-time to the families in our township. A
chartered member of Little League International, we are a 501(c)(3)
non-profit, operated by volunteers from the community. The league offers
opportunities for children to learn the great sport of baseball and provide
enhanced opportunities for more advanced players.

To provide an opportunity for our league to grow, we are also accepting in-kind
donations. Enclosed you will find a form detailing the various levels of
sponsorship, we hope you will consider funding the 2024 season. If you are
unable to contribute financially, any in-kind labor you/your business could
provide would be greatly appreciated as well.

Whether you choose to become a sponsor or not, we invite you to our
Opening Day festivities on Saturday, May 4, 2024. Come watch local youth
play ball, check out the updates that have already been made, and enjoy a
day at the park!

Thank you in advance for your continued commitment to our community and
support of Port Huron Township Little League. Your generosity allows our
league to provide an excellent experience to our players and community
each year.

Sincerely,

Garrett Powell, President
Port Huron Township Little League

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 757.575.7376
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